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27th Street re-paving UPDATE 
 

Please be advised that the City and its Contractors have had to close 27th Street from 
30th Avenue to Hwy 6 due to weather conditions affecting the repaving project.   
 
We ask the traveling public to be patient, drive according to conditions and obey all 
traffic control.  
 
For more information: 

Chris Ovens 
250-549-6757 
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